
From: ****  
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 10:17 AM 
To: Licensing <licensing@gravesham.gov.uk> 
Subject: DV master Ltd 

Take notice that DV Master Ltd has made an application in 
accordance with the Licensing Act 2003 for a variation to the 
premises licence at Great Lines Heritage Park, Brompton, 
Gillingham, Kent, ME7 5DH. 

I would like to object to this license change, the event should not 
be going ahead due to the anti social behaviour that will be 
caused, the issues with regards to parking and getting to and 
from our property. 

 
 

It was always a nightmare when the fireworks were on and for an 
event like this it will be even worse. 
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